
 

       

    
  

Ref: SSM.JCP.Year9DesignChoices 
 
8th May 2024 
 

Dear Families  
 
Students in Year 8 will soon be choosing their subjects for Year 9 in Design. In Year 7 and 8, all 
students study four subjects in total on a rotation which takes place half-way through the school 
year. In year 9, students will study two different subjects in that faculty for the whole year. They will 
be able to choose from Food & Nutrition, Graphic Products, Textiles, Resistant Materials or 
Engineering.  
 
A survey will be sent out to the students this week which they will complete in their Design lessons 
with the support of the teachers. Students will be asked to choose three subjects that they would 
like to study, ranking them in order of preference. They will receive a letter in June letting them 
know which two subjects they will study in Year 9. 
 
If you have any questions about this process, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Steve Smith 

 
Mr S Smith 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


